

Tankersley St Peter's C.E. (A) Primary Westwood New Road, Tankersley Barnsley, South Yorkshire S75 3DA

T: 01226 742357 F: 01226 740438 www.tankersleystpeters.org.uk

"A love of learning developed in a Christian environment"

Diocese of Sheffield | Barnsley MBC

8th May 2017

Dear Parents and Carers

We have been very fortunate to secure a grant from the Big Lottery Fund to organise a whole school showcase event called "Tankersley's Celebration of the World" which will take place on Thursday 13th July 2017. Further details will be available nearer the time but as part of the preparations for this event we are organising a number of different activities in the upcoming weeks.

Next Monday, 15th May, poet Paul Cookson, will be visiting our school and working with the pupils. There will be a special assembly and each class will take part in a poetry writing workshop with the artist.

Mr Cookson will also hold a book signing session in the school hall from 3.30 – 4 pm where there will be an opportunity for parents and carers to meet him. His comics priced £1 and collections of his poems prized £5 or £6 will be available for purchase should you wish to do so.

On Tuesday 16th May the pupils will have an opportunity to work with a professional dance teacher and rehearse some dance moves for their performance which they will share with the audience at the event. The dance workshop will take place during their timetabled music lesson.

Starting from next week we will also have a new after school ukulele club for parents, carers and pupils. It will run up until the event every Tuesday from 3.30 – 4.30 pm and will be free of charge. We would like to encourage you to come and try it and learn a new skill. You can bring your own ukulele or borrow one from school. Places are limited and will be allocated on a first come first served basis so if you are interested in taking part, please complete the reply slip below and hand it to the office.

We are hoping to make our celebration event really successful and memorable and would like to invite parents to be part of it in different ways. If you would like to be involved you can find out more at the next 'Friends of Tankersley School' meeting which will be held this Friday 12th May 2017 at 9am in the ICT suite.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yvette Cooper Music and global learning co-ordinator

Yes, I wou	ld be interested in taking part in the after school ukulele workshop	
Name	Child's name	Class



















